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s. Natalie A. Chilicki 
s Section 

808 Heathermoor Drive 
Columb

olumbus Section and the 
ommittee on Constitution and Bylaws have been incorporated in the Section’s bylaws. A bound 

copy of ges 
n 

u need it. 

 

the future, please let me know. We look forward to
Section in revising your bylaws in the future, as needed. 
 

1155 SIXTEENTH STREET 
S WASHINGTON DC 20036

Phone: 202.872.4071   Fa

 
 
 
 
 
 
M
Secretary, Columbu
7

us, OH  43235-4566 
 
Dear Ms. Chilicki: 
 

In accordance with Society Bylaw VIII, Section 1, f, the Committee on Constitution and 
Bylaws has completed its review of the proposed amendments to the Columbus Section bylaws. 
The Committee’s final report, dated June 12, 2009, is enclosed. 
 

The proposed amendments that were approved by the C
C

 the newly certified bylaws, effective June 30, 2009, when membership category chan
to the Society’s Constitution and Bylaws become effective, is enclosed for the Section’s files. A
additional copy is enclosed for your convenience in case yo
 

If the previously certified copy of the Section’s bylaws, effective March 19, 1998, is 
available, you may return it to me so that I can invalidate it. The invalidated copy will then be 
returned to you to be placed in the Section’s archive files.
 

When the Committee on Constitution and Bylaws can be of assistance on amendments in 
 working with you and other officers of your 

 Sincerely, 

 
Barbara F. Polansky, PMP 
Staff Liaison 

        ociety  American Chemical S

 
 
 
Enclosures 
 



 

 

c: Ms. Priscilla Ratliff, Chair 
 Dr. Steven N. Rosenthal, Chair-Elect 
 Mr. Carl Merhar, Treasurer 
 Dr. Alan M. Ehrlich, C&B Chair 
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